
Study Overview
The South Dakota Department of Transportation, City of Mitchell, and Davison County 
have partnered in the development of a long-range Master Transportation Plan (MTP) 
for the Mitchell area. This multimodal plan will help guide transportation decisions and 
investments for primary modes of travel, including vehicle, bicycle, pedestrian, transit, 
and air. The study team is currently developing the final report and is gathering feedback 
from the public and area stakeholders to help refine recommendations. 
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Online Option
All information shared at the in-person 
open house can be accessed through the 
study website beginning March 20, 2023. 

Comments!
Please visit the following link or scan this 
QR code to submit comments through 
your phone and answer a question about 
transportation funding and project 
priorities!

https://form.jotform.com/230614987899073

Comments may also be submitted through 
the study website, via comment card at the 
open house, or to any of the study contacts. 

Public Information Open House #2
March 20, 2023

Today’s Meeting Objectives
Thank you for attending the Mitchell Area Master Transportation Plan (MTP) public 
information open house. We appreciate your input!

At this second public meeting, the study team is looking for your feedback on the 
following preliminary recommendations:

Long-range transportation projects and priorities

Allocation of future funding to different transportation elements
We are also looking for your feedback and suggestions to narrow the anticipated gap in 
funding between forecasted revenue and the preliminary project recommendations.
A short presentation will take place at 5:10 p.m. An introductory presentation will also be 
posted on the study website.
Please provide your comments by April 5, 2023 to help shape the final 
recommendations in the Mitchell Area MTP!
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